
From: Miller, Kathy A.
To: 2635 Modernization
Subject: 5 CFR 2635 modernization comment
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 10:07:20 AM

Good morning,
 
Many of my peers have requested that the gift between employees amount of $10 (5cfr2635.304)
be revised to reflect current inflation rates. They have suggested $20 to be the new acceptable
amount.
 
Thank you,
Kathy Miller, MSHI, CCP
Integrity and Compliance Officer/IEPO
Tennessee Valley Healthcare System
York Campus Blg 06 Room G07K
Nashville campu: Floor 3, Main cooridor, Room G338
York 615 225 3637
Nashville x66841
Work Cell 423 370 7158
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